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            Friday 5th July 2024 
FAO: First Holy Communicants / Chapel Choir at Mass next Saturday pm 
 
 
 
Dear parent / guardian,  
 
As a way to celebrate our year, Father Tadgh has requested that our children who have made their First Holy 
Communion this year, and our chapel choir, attend Mass next Saturday night, 13th July, at 5pm. 
 
Father would like the Communicants to be in their special outfits (or if not, smart clothes) and for our Chapel 
Choir to come in their uniform.  We would like to celebrate the wonderful rite of passage that your child has 
gone through this year in either making their First Holy Communion or by becoming an active member of the 
parish.  This, combined with our recent Outstanding RE inspection, is surely something that should be celebrated 
by all. 
 
Mass will begin at 5pm so we ask that all children are seated by the piano by 4:45pm.  Parents and families are 
more than welcome to stay and participate in Mass as well, but are requested to leave their child with the staff 
from school.  Mass will end at 5:30pm.   
Please click the link below to take you to a form to fill out. 
 
We would love to see as many of you there as possible to continue our celebratory year. 
https://forms.office.com/e/JbYmFwMXTS - Click this link please. 
 
Thank you very much, 
Miss Thomas 
RE Lead 
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